
From: Christine Go <c.goucher@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2023 8:48 AM 
To: ENGY: Consumer Services <consumerservices@energy.nh.gov> 
Cc: PUC: <PUC@PUC.NH.GOV> 
Subject: Liberty Electric Rates Doc No DE 23-039 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
In regards to a letter I received from Liberty Utilities 
A rate increase is absolutely insane  We just went through such a high increase that I barely keep things 
running   My bills double and yet my consumption has been cut in half 
What can we do to stop this ridiculous information t hat LU is seeking permisiionn from the NH PUC 
Please help 
Elderly living on fixed income or young families are struggling!!!! 
Christine Goucher 
30 Brandy Lane 
Pelham NH 03076 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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